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INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Ms Robyn Kibblewhite 

Date received: 5/11/2013 

 
 
 



Dear Director, 
 
I woudn't mind racing Greyhounds too much if it was a clean sport. eg,No drugging off dogs. 
No corruption with Vet's and Stewards. 
Limited no of Greyhound whether to Public Trainer or Private Trainer.. 
Too any Greyhound sare losing there lives to selfish people.Wanting Money. 
Unfortunately I have witnessed this. 
Every Greyhound that is PTS,should be recored by Vet.So that the animals is Humanely PTS. 
Not be mutilated.... 
 
Sincerely, 
 
robyn kibblewhite 
 


